
Dear Sirs  

 

Thank you for your email.  PIBA is a Specialist Bar Association for Barristers practising in 

Personal Injury work in England and Wales. 

 

We don’t think we should, or could usefully, add anything to your decision-making process 

in Northern Ireland. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Steven Snowden QC 

Chair of PIBA 

 


